-——--Original Message----—-
From:

Sent: 05 July 2022 07:41
To:

Cc:

Subject: RE: Update

Morning
Thanks so much for your detailed response. While the outcome of the investigation was

inconclusive, procedures and expectations have been put in place to ensure safety of children
moving forward.

The original date of the meeting was and | planned to attend.
Unfortunately this is now on ~hen | am on annual leave. This would be the forum to
discuss and document Itis

important that services are represented so would it be possible to re-arrange this meeting?

| am very happy to discuss further. Thanks again

Warmest regards

Quality Improvement Officer (Early Years)

Believe, Achieve, Strive for Excellence and Care for All

From:

Sent: 04 July 2022 21:49
To:

Cc:



Subject: Update

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi
| hope you had a great weekend?
| wanted to update you in regards to our telephone call we had on Friday about
| have worked with closely, who has carried out an investigation of the incident that you’'d
informed me about.

sourced witness statements from all staff who were providing care for on the
given day, none of the staff saw what happened, and therefore without taking sides, we

concluded the investigation to be unsubstantiated.
However to promote best practice we have made the change to ensure

also informed the about the potential incident ,and
therefore everything has been transparent with them.

continues to work extremely closely with the setting to improve the quality of care and
education all children receive.

| wanted to discuss with you the options of offering another place within another
setting in East Lothian

I’'m happy to have a further discussion about this, where we can explore options that are best

Kind regards,
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Head of Early Years Standards, Regulation and Compliance Company Strategic Safeguarding Lead

ICP Nurseries Limited

Office Address:

1 Pride Point Drive, Derby DE24 8BX

If you have a safeguarding concern, please confidentially contact
notifications@icpnurseries.com<mailto:notifications@icpnurseries.com>

If you have a wellbeing concern, please confidentially contact listening@icpnurseries.com
<mailto:listening@icpnurseries.com>

Our Mission is to deliver exceptional education and outstanding childcare to our children and
families, through our commitment to valuing and developing
staff and providing engaging and inclusive environments for all. 'We will deliver this mission

through Our Core Values — integrity, excellence, team work,
dedication, and equality.
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